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(Mr. Calderon. Peru)

I should now like to make one or two comments on the work of the 
Ad hoc Committee on Chemical Weapons. My first words of course are to 
Ambassador Morel, to congratulate him, and also the Chairmen of the five 
working groups, for the dedication and brilliance with which they 
conducting their work. Bent as we all are on concluding the negotiations as 
soon as possible, in accordance with the spirit of the Paris Conference, my 
delegation cannot but salute the great effort that is being made by the 
Conference on Disarmament to fulfil its responsibilities in this field. As 
you know the negotiations taking place in the Conference on Disarmament with a 
view to arriving at the total prohibition and destruction of chemical 
are unique in post-war multilateral negotiations, and that is worth 
remembering. In the first place, we are faced with negotiations that have no 
deadline; that is to say, we attend them and take part in them without any 
time-limit, remaining exposed to changes in the international environment, and 
hence liable to go over the same ground year after year. If we had a deadline 
for completing our work, or at least a particular year accepted by everyone, 
then our work might take on a different pace and a different look, 
of such a date might make an unkind observer think the conclusion of the 
convention could be put off
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